
 
 
Worker Safety Drill 
 
The LMDC will be conducting a worker evacuation drill tomorrow morning, October 
18th, at approximately 11am for the workers on the 130 Liberty Street jobsite. Air 
horns will sound and workers will be evacuating the building. Some of the workers 
may be wearing white tyvec suits which are required during the abatement work 
associated with the erection of the scaffolding.  

  
Safety is of the utmost importance to the LMDC as well as everyone working on this 
project and more of these drills can be expected as the project progresses. E-updates 
will be sent out in advance of these drills.   
 


